
© 2024 AXINN, VELTROP & HARKRIDER LLPAXINN.COM

Dollar General Cites Regulatory Hurdles to Bid for Family
Dollar

January 22, 2015

Dollar General Cites Regulatory Hurdles to Bid for Family
Dollar

January 22, 2015

ATTORNEYS
Keeley, Michael

Paul Ziobro
The Wall Street Journal
 

Axinn Partner Mike Keeley was quoted in Paul Ziobro’s article, “Dollar
General Cites Regulatory Hurdles to Bid for Family Dollar,” which was
published on The Wall Street Journal.

Click here to access the article. A Wall Street Journal subscription is
required.

http://www.wsj.com/articles/dollar-general-seeks-more-time-for-family-dollar-bid-1421328152?KEYWORDS=keeley

